MINUTES
MARION CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
December 4, 2012

The Marion Civil Service Commission met on Tuesday, December 4, 2012 at 8:05 a.m in the Finance Conference Room at City Hall.  Commission members present were Mettler and Schlotterback.  Absent:  Hagen. 

Motion by Mettler, second by Schlotterback to approve the minutes of the November 6, 2012 meeting.  All in favor, motion carried.

Motion by Mettler, second by Schlotterback to change the January meeting from January 1st to January 8th.  All in favor, motion carried.

The commission members reviewed the written test schedule for Fire Captain and Lieutenant.

There being no further business, Mettler made the motion to adjourn at 8:10 a.m.  Seconded by Schlotterback. All in favor, motion carried.

Lianne Kula, Clerk of Commission
